
May 26,2016

Mr. Phillip Goetze
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
Engineering Bureau 
1220 Soutli St Francis Drive 
Santa Fc, New Mexico 87505

RE: Administrative Order SWD-960
Elliott B #9 API 30-025-37042 
Unit P, Section 6, T22S, R37E 
SWD; San Andres (96121)
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Goetze:

Please find attached a copy of the subject Order issued by the OCD January 18, 2005. 
Though this Order does not restrict our source water, Apache would like to notify the OCD 
of our intention to dispose water from not only the Grayburg and San Andres, but also 
water from the Blinebry, Tubb, Drinkard, Abo, Ellenburger, Granite Wash and possibly 
the Paddock. Water analysis are included for the additional formations to satisfy any 
compatibility concerns, with the exception of the Ellenburger, as it has not yet produced 
any water to obtain an analysis. Also included are a sketched facility diagram and two 
water source well lists; one of current well sources and one of potcntial future tie-ins.

This SWD well is used only for Apache non-commercial produced water and takes water 
freely at 300-400 psi at the surface. There are Federal mineral interests; however, Apache 
owns the surface.

If you need additional information or have any questions, please give me a call at (432) 818- 
1062 or email me at Rccsa.Fisher@anachecorn.com.

Sincerely,

Reesa Fisher
Sr. Staff Regulatory Analyst
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